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Your submission for this review:

I object/ do not agree to Stockton Ferry increasing anymore than 0.5% per year. It is a service that NEEDS to be reliable as
much as it is AFFORDABLE. Recommendations of 2% per year is ridiculous - government is out pricing everyday living. And
how many local Stockton Newcastle Ferry users get a 2% pay rise YEAR AFTER YEAR. Leave the fare costing as is,





